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June 22, 2007

Dear Gordon;

Tt’s been almost 7 months since we put in our camera system and we are very content
with the assistance it gives to our YMCA. With over 1000 sets of feet entering the
building daily having additional eyes through certainly benefits us in so many ways.

In the first month we had three situations, vandalizing, theft and abandoned child all
spotted on camera and allowing us to take action. That’s just in the first month! So offen
we find great reasons not to improve security because of the cost but it’s an investment in
our member’s safety we are glad we made.

On a personal note I wanted to pass on to you my appreciation of the great work you did
personally in explaining the features and benefits and processing the installation and
training. Overall we could not be more satisfied and hope that other YMCA's find the
resources, to make such important upgrades in their facilities.

I have been a YMCA staff member for 26 years, and have seen many changes in the
YMCA movement. At one time our member’s top concerns were cleanliness and
equipment, today its security and feeling of belonging. Your system helps meet our
member’s top concerns and it is working great.

Thanks for your ongoing support, assistance as we prepare for installing additional
cameras in our expanded facilities and parking lot.

Randy Grant

CEO

YMCA of Middletown

81 Highland Avenue
Middletown New York 10940

“We build strong kids, strong families, strong communities.”
L=t yousr interest in youth be continued through your gift or bequest to the YMCA of Middietown, NY Endowment Fame
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